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Invited by the German sponsored, Amman-based Niqash website (“the place
to debate iraq”) I wrote a response to a statement by Iraqi journalist Jamal
Al-Ameady (see picture). As both our contributions have to be translated,
there is a certain delay. We’ll see if this thread continues.

http://www.niqash.org/content.php?contentTypeID=197&id=1279
http://www.niqash.org/content.php?contentTypeID=197&id=1280
http://www.niqash.org/content.php?contentTypeID=197

